
Brief History and Proposed Schedule for the DPS Facilities Project 
July 14, 2005 

 
 
January 23, 2002 CC Meeting 

− Authorized Maximus contract to develop programming 
requirements for new DPS Building 

 
June 12, 2002 CC Work Session at DPS Garage 

− Reviewed Maximus Executive Summary 
− Toured DPS Facility 

 
October 2, 2002 CC Work Session 

− 2nd presentation of Maximus Executive Summary 
 
October 9, 2002 CC Meeting 

− Selected existing DPS site for the new DPS Building 
− Authorized Administration to look into options for 

Hamlin property 
November 6, 2002 CC Meeting 

− Authorized ASTI to conduct environmental site 
assessment 

 
October 15, 2003 CC Meeting 

− Approved architectural and construction management 
services for the Pre-construction Phase 

− $900,000 budgeted 
− $120,500 architectural 
− $41,976 construction management 

 
January 28, 2004 CC Meeting 

− Received direction from City Council to move forward 
with Pre-construction drawings for a new building at 
the Auburn Road site 

 
May 13, 2004 Meeting with residents to discuss proposed new building 
 
June 2, 2004  CC Meeting 

− Preconstruction drawings completed 
− Presentation to City Council 
− Next step will be City Council approval of Phase II 

construction documentation 
 
November 3, 2004 City Council approval of the Construction Documentation Phase 
 
July 19, 2005  Planning Commission Site Plan Review 
 
July 20, 2005  City Council update on project 
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